
 

Great Houghton Playing Field Association 
(A Registered Charity) 

 
 

As part of our ongoing maintenance and development of the playing fields and 

village hall GHPFA is involved in a number of both current and planned active 
projects. 
 
You should be aware that we are currently working to create a ‘picnic’ area at 
the top corner of the fields which we hope to have completed by this summer. 
  
In addition to carrying out regular maintenance and recommendations 
following the annual ROSPA inspections of playground and exercise 
equipment, GHPFA is considering re-development of the children’s playground 
area. 
 
We are however most keen to receive ideas and suggestion  from residents as 
to what and how you would like this area to be developed or any other 
comments and suggestions that you may have. 
 
Please respond to: 
 
GHPFA Secretary Chris Carr at:  
Email -  info@greathoughtonhall.co.uk      or text to 077070 15968 
   

mailto:info@greathoughtonhall.co.uk

